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NEWSLETTER 14 – Friday 28th of March 

 

Dear Parents,  

What a SUPER week! The children who a brilliant day at their Horse Chestnut’s Superheroes Party. 

Next week is all about mini-beasts so my Little Conkers Class tells me. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is great my great pleasure to announce another member of the Buxworth family who has recently 

joined us. Please welcome Jude James Turega to the fold. 

 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Mr Bertram 

 

 

 

 

 



March 

31st Theme- Keeping Safe 

April 

2nd Little Conkers’ Mini Beast Mayhem 

3rd Easter Service at St James Church (2pm), this is optional for parents with limited space (maximum 

two adults per child), but this is also due to be recorded for the school’s YouTube channel. 

w/b 7th Easter Holidays 

w/b 14th Easter Holidays 

21st Easter Monday (Bank Holiday) 

22nd Children back in for Summer Term 

 

This is not a finite document and is subject to change as the diary is updated. 

 

 

 

 

I thought I would remind everyone of the school’s core values in developing our children to where 

they are going to be at the age of 25: 

Resilience 

Compassion 

Trust 

Entrepreneurial spirit 

Environmentally aware 

Keeping Safe 

STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) 

Respect 

Thankfulness 

Friendship 

 

SAFEGUARDING is very important to us as a school. The Designated Lead at the School is Mr 

Bertram if you have any concerns about a child in our area please don’t hesitate to contact him 

for advice.  Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility. 

 I have also located a useful one stop shop of mental health support sights if anyone should 

require the need. Mental health resources for children, students, parents, carers and 

school/college staff - The Education Hub (blog.gov.uk) 

 

 

                                       

https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2021/09/03/mental-health-resources-for-children-parents-carers-and-school-staff/
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2021/09/03/mental-health-resources-for-children-parents-carers-and-school-staff/

